
SAFETY RECALL  
 

Cosco Home and Office Products 
                                       Convertible Hand Truck                    Feb. 25, 2015 

 
Dear Costco Member, 
 
 Costco’s records indicate that you purchased the 12-301Cosco Hand Truck between Jan. 
1, 2009 through Dec.15, 2011.   
 
In cooperation with the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) the hand truck is being 
recalled by Cosco Home and Office for the below hazard; 
 

The wheel hub can separate or break and eject pieces during 
inflation, posing a risk of injury to the consumer and bystanders. 
 
 

Stop using the hand truck immediately and contact Cosco Home and Office 
directly to obtain a repair kit.   

 

                        
                                Please obtain the repair kit by contacting the Cosco Home and Office 
website at www.coscoproducts.com and click on the safety notice link at the right of the page or 
you may call  
 

1-877-639-0659 Monday through Friday, 8AM to 5PM EST. 
 

REMINDER:  Have the model information when requesting the repair kit. 
  
Cosco Home and Office sincerely regrets any inconvenience this situation may have caused you. 
 
Very truly, 
 
Cosco Home and Office 


